Tahoe celebrity golf event
returns money to South Shore

Twenty-three nonprofits received checks totaling $64,500 Nov.
8 via the Lake Tahoe Visitors Authority from the 2012 American
Century Championship.

Through its ownership structure, more than 40 percent of
American Century profits support research to help find cures
for genetically-based diseases including cancer, diabetes and
dementia.

Local cancer support programs involving the Barton Memorial
Hospital Foundation and the Cancer League received $11,000.

The Boys & Girls Club received $10,000, with $5,000 each to
Christmas Cheer All Year, Kiwanis Club of Lake Tahoe, Live
Violence Free and Tahoe Youth & Family Services.

Contributions of $500 to $3,000 were awarded to American Youth
Soccer Organization, Douglas County Parks & Recreation/Kahle
Community Center, Ordinary People Meeting Extraordinary Needs,
Sierra House Elementary PTA, South Tahoe BMX Bijou Bike Park,
South Tahoe Family Resource Center, South Tahoe High School
Grad Night, South Tahoe High School Performing Arts Booster
Association, Tahoe Arts Project, Tahoe Community Church Food
Pantry, Tahoe Douglas Rotary Foundation, Tahoe Regional Young
Professionals, Tahoe Senior Housing II/Kelly Ridge, Tahoe
Senior Plaza, Whittell High School — Safe & Sober Grad Night
and Zephyr Cove Elementary School.
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